Duke’s Secondary School

EB

K 1
yshington, Morthumberland NEf

SECONDARY SCHOOL

18/3/24
Dear Parent/Carer,

You will be aware that use of Educational Technologies (Edtech) is increasingly
important to us here at Duke’s as we look to take advantage of the benefits this provides in
supporting high quality teaching and learning, communication and in preparation for further
study, higher education and the workplace.

I am sharing with you a list of the platforms, apps and websites that are frequently used
across the curriculum and in individual subjects for your information.

Could | please ask you to support your student in being able to access Edtech learning
resources and opportunities by reinforcing the importance of having a fully charged
Chromebook with them at all times in school? Chromebooks should also be carried in the
protective cover that was provided, and when carried in school bags or rucksacks, that they
should be in separate compartments to drink bottles.

Parents and carers are reminded that they have free access to resources to support their
children with safe internet use, including social media and other frequently used applications
through National Online Safety, which is part of the National College.

To sign up to this resource, please visit this link and select ‘parent’. This will create an
account from where you will be able to access a wide range of online safety resources and
guides.

https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/ncea-dukes-secondary-school

Yours sincerely

Mr S. Thompson
Assistant Principal

Northumberland Church of England Academy Trust
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